
The InterKnot  
Newsletter of the International Guild of Knot Tyers  

North American Branch  

September 2010  

InterKnot September 2010 -  © 2010 International Guild of Knot Tyersï North American Branch              Pg 1 

New Local IGKT Chapter 
Article by Rusty Helms  IGKT-NAB member 

 

A small group of IGKT members have launched a local chapter of 

the IGKT-NAB.  Located in the Midwest in Central Indiana, we 

have chosen to be known as the Knot in the Middle Chapter.  It 

seems only fitting for a Chapter so completely landlocked  there is 

no navigable waterway to the rest of the world for hundreds of 

miles. 

 

The Half Yearly Guild Meeting in New Bedford gave us the       

excitement and momentum to go ahead and start the chapter.  We 

were inspired by the enthusiasm of those we met from around the 

globe. 

 

Word of mouth, emails and postings on Knotting web sites and 

Facebook Knotting groups were all utilized to get the word out.  

Most helpful was the information posted on the IGKT-NAB 

homepage by Guild member Don Burrhus.  In retrospect, the biggest hurdle in com-

munication was to get the date and location set.  The      

inaugural organizational meeting was planned for Sunday, 

March 7th.  We are pleased to say that we met 17 strong.  

Special circumstances even provided attendees from   

California and Maryland.   

 

We scheduled quarterly meetings and plan to produce a 

small e-mail based newsletter after each meeting as well.  

We now have 3 meetings under our belt, having also met 

on May 23rd and August29th.  Our final meeting for 2010 

will be held in the Community Room of the Nora Public 

Library on the North side of Indianapolis from 1 to 4pm 

on Sunday, November 28, 2010.   
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Knot in the Middle Chapter (continued) 

 

For information and the address of the meeting location, 

please contact Rusty Helms (Rusty@HelmsCPA.com).  All 

Guild members from any and all chapters and branches are 

always welcome. 

 

The address of the library is: 

Nora Public Library  

8625 Guilford Avenue 

Indianapolis, IN 46240-1851    

Phone: (317) 275-4470 
ððððððï-ðððððððððððð-- 

Ropework by: Jim Wolf 

 

Pictures by: Lily Morales 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

================================================================================= 

Ropework from the Caribbean 

 

On a recent trip to the Caribbean a fellow IGKT member found the following  

ropework.   

mailto:Rusty@HelmsCPA.com


InterKnot September 2010 -  © 2010 International Guild of Knot Tyersï North American Branch              Pg 3 

Ropework from the Caribbean (continued) 
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IGKT Member makes lanyard for Eagle Scouts  
From Jon H. Waltz IGKT-NAB member: 

 

These are pictures (on the next page) of knife lanyards and scout knives that we give 

to scouters who have attained their Eagle Rank.  I use the Knife Lanyard knot to 

make a lanyard for the knife and attach it to the clip end of the knife.  The company 

that sells the knives (e-mail address is wwwknifeXX.com) will engrave the blade 

with the date of the scout's Eagle Board of Review.  I'll sometimes have them en-

grave the handle with the scout's name.  I do sharpen the knife before I present it to 

them.  This is probably the first time the boy scout has had a sharp knife! 


